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NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS
OF

MAPLE LEAF ACRES MEMBERS’ ASSOCIATION
REGARDING COVID 19

Maple Leaf Acres Members Association takes the health and safety of all of our members
seriously. The Association continues to monitor the impact of COVID 19. in our
community and continue to take whatever measures that we can to assist in combatting
the spread of this virus ie: cancelling all park events, closing down the pool, hot tub,
showers, change rooms and sanitizing the Adult Hall and Recreational Centre.

The Association reminds all members that the Association’s expectations are that
members will comply with the recommendations of public health officials when it comes
to COVID 19, including social distancing protocols, and in particular, when the need for
social isolation arises. All members who are returning from abroad or crossing the
US/Canada border should be self-isolating, staying at home and avoiding close contact
with others. For reference, please see Public Health Ontario’s resources for how to self-
isolate. To the extent that you are self-isolating at Maple Leaf Acres, we require that you

take every precaution to avoid any contact with any other Members including when
outdoors.

If you are self-isolating and require any assistance, for example shopping, please contact
the office and enquire if anyone is available to help you.

For continued guidance on health, safety and protocols that the government is suggesting,
please go to the World Health Organization website at:
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 or the Ontario
government’s website: https://www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus or the
federal government’s site at: https://www.canada.ca/en/public-
health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html

In order to move forward we would ask that all members be respectful of each other at
this time.

The Board of Directors



